
Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

William's pit 

April Sibson <highcountryhardrock@outlook.com> Mon, Apr 1, 2019 at 7:41 PM
To: "peter.hays@state.co.us" <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Good evening Peter,
 
     It is High Country Hard Rock's intention to bond and mine phase 2 at the William's pit near Rand CO.
 
Thank you, 
Josh Sibson 
High Country Hard Rock LLC 
970-367-6700
 
 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone


